
05.10.2018 

Thirsk Community Primary School 

Reception Pupils 

Thank you to all of the parents of pupils in Reception for coming in to 

school through the Reception outdoor area. We are hoping that this will 

make things slightly less busy in the corridors first thing in the morning. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Bewerley Park 

Next week pupils in Year Six will be going to Bewerley Park. We all hope 

that the weather is kind and that the children all enjoy this fantastic     

opportunity. 

Parents Safeguarding Meeting 

On Tuesday 16th October I would like to meet with any parents that are 

available; to gather your views on safeguarding . The idea is to gather as 

many views as possible about the schools safeguarding arrangements and 

also listen to any ideas that you as parents/ carers may have. The meeting 

will take place at 9.00am.  

Parents Evening 

Next week is parents evening. This is a really important time to come in  

to school and meet your child's new teacher. At parents evening important 

information relating to your child's progress over the first few weeks at 

school will be shared. We look forward to seeing as many parents as       

possible. 

 

 
           Thirsk Library Pop-up Event 
Thirsk Community Library will be holding a pop-up event in 

school during Parents’ Evening. We encourage you all to ‘pop’ 

along to see what they have to offer. If you are not yet a 

member, you and your child will be able to register in school 

during the event and borrow from their fabulous collection 

of books. Every family that signs up at the event will be 

given a voucher for one free loan of a DVD. The event will 

take place in our own school library, in the Y1/2 corridor, so 

please do go along 

October 

9th-12th  Bewerley Park Visit 

          Thirsk Library Pop Up 

  Rec-Yr5 Parents Evening   

  C4Life Festival @High  

  School  

  RB Autumn Walk 

10th  Rec-Yr5 Parents Evening 

  RM Autumn Walk 

15th  Wheelchair Basketball 

16th  Nursery Consulations 

18th  Tag Rugby Competition 

23rd  Yr 6 Crucial Crew Visit 

  Flu Vaccination  

  Open Book Assembly 

  Nursery Consultations 

25th  Girls Football Competition 

  Harvest Festival Special  

  Lunch 

Attendance 

Class % attendance this 
week (all pupils) 

RB 98.9 Excellent 

RM 97.5 Well done 

1/2S 95.3 

1L 94.2 

2C  97.7 Well done 

3/4A 99.6 Excellent 

3/4H 93.6 

3/4W 97.8 Well done 

5BC 96.1 Well done 

6P 98.1 Excellent 

6T 97.3 Well done 

Total 96.9 Well done 



Class Assemblies 

 

Debts & Outstanding Debts 

Can we request that everyone 

clears any outstanding debts 

by the end of the week please. 

Meals and other services 

should be paid for in advance, 

in accordance with North 

Yorkshire policy. 

 

Please Help 

This week, we have been supporting all 
the children in improving the environment 
in our dining hall. 
Please could we ask parents to help    
support our younger children in learning 
how to open crisp bags correctly and to 
use a knife and fork to cut their food?  
The children have worked really hard on 
this during the week and many more of 
them are now much more independent in 
these tasks. 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival Lunch 25th October 2018  

 

We are to have a Harvest Festival Lunch on Thursday 25th 2018. 

Lunch will be:- 

Roast Chicken with Stuffing and Gravy 

Mashed Potatoes 

Seasonal Vegetables 

Harvest Bread 

 

Fresh Fruit 

Apple Crunch Crumble with Custard 

Yoghurt 

19th October 5BC 

8th March 3/4H 

22nd March 1L 

5th April 3/4W 

3rd May  1/2S 

7th June 2C 

27th June Yr 6 Concert 

PAT TURNER AWARD 

 

Molly Murphy  1/2S for always listening carefully, following     

instructions and trying her best. You have a fantastic attitude to 

learning. Molly is a kind friend and is a pleasure to teach. 

Charis McLurkin 5BC  for  always putting 100% effort into her 

lessons. She is a positive role model to others and a kind friend. 

Keep it up ! 


